
Attendance

 
Name
 
Address
 
Telephone
 
E-mail Address

After you complete this form, please
place it in the offering bag.	

 ______  I am a member of Glory

 ______  I attend Glory regularly

 ______  I wish to join Glory

 ______  I desire a call

 ______  I am a new resident

 ______  I am a guest

 ______  I want to serve as:

 ______  I want to be baptized

 ______  I want to be a Prayer Warrior

 ______  I have a question for the pastor:

______  I have a prayer request:

	 Confidential	 Please share

This Week at Glory
February 18, 2018

Today	 9:15 am	 Sunday Classes
			       Adult meets in Upper Room
			   Youth meets in lower level
	 10:30 am	 Glory Worship Service
 
	Tuesday	 9:00 am	 Quilting
	 4:00 pm 	 Mission Committee - Beanery
	

			   	
Wednesday	 9:00 am 	 Forever 50 - Meet at the Birchwood Cafe
	 3:00 pm	 Bible Study with Pastor Chris 
	 5:00 pm	 Worship Team practice	
	 6:00 pm	 Family Dinner
	 6:30 pm 	 Wednesday Night Programs

Sunday 	 9:15 am	 Sunday Classes
 	 10:30 am	 Glory Worship Service
 	

For Your Information - February 11, 2018
Worship Service - 81	   
Offering- $1,880     					       	  Faith Promise -$35	
		  Youth Programs - $150		          		
	     			     	         	
		  IN HIS SERVICE

Greeters	 Today	 	Dan & Mary Swanson
	 2/25	 Greg & Cathie Pearson	
Child Care 	Today	Connie Pearson			 
	 2/25	 Carol Skog				  
Children’s Church -	Toni Lane
	For more info, check us out online at AitkinChurch.com
	Email:  info@AitkinChurch.com   Office hours:  Thu. 1 - 5:00 pm/ Fri. 9-3:00 pm



This Week’s Call To Prayer
   Ask • Seek • Knock 

1.    Verse of the Week:  Habakkuk 3:9-19
2.   Family of the Week: Gary & Janet Bradford
3.	 Glory Family: Gloria Carlson,  Monte Tibbetts, Marilyn Kottke.
4.	 Those we  Care About:  Lisa Stauter & Lockland Mauer.		   
5. 	 President Trump, federal, state & local government officials.
6. 	 Persecuted Church -Kyrgyzstan - Pray for a church that has been 

targeted by vandals in Tokmak.  Pray for security and courage for these 
believers.

7.	 Converge Missionary of the Week:   Steve & Nopaluck Cable, Thailand
8.	 Glory Missions:  Pastor Martin Shikuku, Eldoret, Kenya; Pastor 

Nikolai Kolomiyets, Shulyaki, Ukraine; Bruce & Julie, Senegal; Juan &
	 Elena Felipe, Pelican Rapids, MN; Bill & Sue Arvan, READ 

Ministries; People in Sensitive Areas:  Karl & Kristen, Southeast Asia;
	 S & B, MAF

Pray For Our Troops Around The World 
Air Force:
	 SSGT Ryan Lewellen, Kenny & Beulah Westvig’s grandson, Fort Hood TX
Army:
	 SGT Jared McGuire, Dan & Joey’s son, at Fort Wainwright, Fairbanks, AK
	 LT Jeffrey Ray Erickson, MaryAnn Pierson’s grandson - Army Nat’l Guard
	 PFC Aaron Moss, Army Nat'l Guard
	 PFC Malachi Moser, Les & Elaine Moser's grandson -Army Nat'l 		
	 Guard - Going through transition.
Navy:
	 PO3 Bradley Daniels, Mark & Vicki’s son - Going through transition. 	
	
Marines: 
	 PVT Connor Sullivan,  Jesse Perrine's son, at Pensacola, FLWe at Glory are committed to help meet the needs of people within 

our church, our community and around the world through the 
power and love of Christ.

Christ 
in 

you…
the Hope

of
Glory

Colossians 1:27 

If you would like prayer this morning, 
you are welcome to stop by the Prayer 

Station located in the right front of 
the Worship Center near the exit sign.  
Your written prayer requests may be 
left in the basket on the table at the 

Prayer Station.  All requests are held 
in conf idence.

Chris Meirose, Pastor		  Shari Jensen, Pianist
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Order of Service 
February 11, 2018

Praise & Worship
Praise & Prayer
Worship the Lord          	
	        through giving
Message
Closing Prayer

We have an assisted hearing system available. See Mark Flowers
 in the sound booth to pick up a receiver with an ear bud or hearing loop. 

This system will connect to most hearing aids.  You can obtain 
an info card or talk to Ruth Egstad for more information.

We are happy to offer valet parking at the front door every Sunday morning.  
Please contact an usher to take advantage of this ministry.

Praise & Prayer Requests
To share a praise or prayer request with the prayer chain, please call Ruth Egstad at 
218-670-0425.  If you have a confidential praise or prayer request please let Ruth 

know and the Prayer Ministry will pray for your request privately.



Glory News & Upcoming Opportunities
If you have any questions or concerns please contact:

Pastor Chris Meirose
Office: 218-927-3678   Cell: 218-270-9991

Email:  pastor.chris@glorybchurch.org

Sermon Notes  
2 Kings 4:1-7 

 Elisha: A widow's oil and God's ridiculous 
provision

-When you don't have what you really want, you 
will discover that God is what you really need.

 1.  Stop waiting for what you ______________ and 
start to work with what you _____________.

 

-We serve a God who specializes in doing a lot 
with a little.

 2.  Offer God what you _____________ and trust 
him to give you what you _____________.

 -When you don't have what you really want, you 
will discover that our good God is what you really 

needed.

CPR/AED Training Class 
There will be a 4 hour class on Saturday, February 24 at 9:00am in 
the Upper Room.  The class will be limited to 10 people but a second 
class will be scheduled in March if necessary.  Contact Al Pearson at 

612-590-9229 if interested in the class or have questions.

				  
IMPORTANT DATES!

Our Mission Conference will be
Sunday, April 29 - Sunday, May 6, 2018

Add this important event to your prayers - for the speakers 
and all other events that week.

Trout Lake Opportunities
ServTeam - Help Trout prepare for summer ministry by 

cleaning, organizing and building with whatever skills you 
have.  The dates and contact information are on the bulletin 
board. (Pastor Chris says "It's work, but it's fun work, and the 

food is great.")

New Glory Family Directories are Available
on the information table beneath the bulletin board.  They 

have family names, children living at home, addresses, 
phone numbers and your own Glory Baptist Church Mail-
box #.  Please take one of the bright yellow directories.  We 

do ask that you not use or give this information out for other 
than Glory business and events.



MORE NEWS 
FROM OUR CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

COMMITTEE

Put these Great Opportunities on your 
calendar or smart phone!

March 11 - 18 - Glory Art Exhibit.  We'd love to have a variety 
of  artwork and crafts to display from adults and children of all ages.  

Bring a piece to church to display.  More information on the
yellow insert in the bulletin and see Jan Hasselius for questions and 

answers.

February 18 - March 5- Faith Encouragement Boxes for Faith 
Matters - Young Adult Ministry. 

The Glory Baptist Churchfamily seeks to encourage the children of 
our church and community always and in all ways.  As they grow up 
and find their own way, we wish to support and remind them of our 
love and the love of Jesus.  In three weeks we are sending out pack-
ages of encouragement and faith one box at a time for youth that we 

want to remember and support.  Please help us build these boxes 
of light and love by providing small gifts and/or money to ship the 

boxes.  

We have gathered a list of names but there will be some unlabeled 
boxes available for others we have not identified.  Donations will 

be taken through March 5th, and the blessing boxes will be shipped 
March 8th. If you have questions, please contact Pastor Chris, 

Jessica Perrine or a member of Christian Education.

April 22nd - Sunday from 12-2:00pm - Glory Family Fun Bowl-
ing! - Loking ahead:  Join us for bowling at the Aitkin Lanes.  The 
restaurant will be open for lunch at noon and you are invited to eat 
there.  This was a big hit lat year, so plan to get there early if you 
want to make sure you can get in on a lane!  This is an all ages event 
and you are welcome and encouraged to bring friends! 


